MEMORANDUM

TO: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager

FROM: William Heniff, AICP
Director of Community Development

DATE: August 20, 2009
SUBJECT: PC 09-16; Text Amendments to the Lombard Zoning Ordinance

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the August
20, 2009 Village Board meeting:

1. Plan Commission referral letter;
2. IDRC report for PC 09-16;
3. An Ordinance granting approval of text amendments to the Zoning Ordinance relative

to live entertainment.

The Plan Commission recommended approval of the text amendments. Staff is requesting a
waiver of first reading.
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